
TO:  Dr. Randy McCoy       
FROM: Nancy McReynolds 
RE:  Permission to Purchase a Vehicle 
DATE:  October 28, 2008 
 
 Please request that the Board acknowledge and agree to purchase 
a Nissan Versa Vehicle as identified on the Mississippi State Contract.  
This vehicle will be purchased from Paul Barnett Nissan as shown on 
State Contract Catalog Number 070-81.  The vehicle is identified as # 
070-81-21352-0, a compact size sedan, available at a price of $13,025. 
 
We wish to purchase this car to sell to the City of Tupelo to help with  
the SRO services rendered to Tupelo Public School District.  All students 
benefit from these services and schools have a safer environment because 
of the city services provided. 
 
Money is available for this purchase through the Security budget already 
approved for 2008-2009 school year by the School Board. 


